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Tirana, 22 February 2025 
 
 

LETTER OF GRATITUDE 
 

 
 
Dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 
 

After Ann informed me about the event “An Evening for Albania”, I wanted to 

immediately take the opportunity to express my deepest gratitude for your incredible 

commitment, generosity and support regarding the ministry in Bathore. Thanks to the dedication 

and kindness that you have shown through so many years, we have truly made a difference - we 

couldn’t have done it without you. Your commitment to helping us achieve this mission is 

something we deeply appreciate, and not only once a year, but every single day. You are helping 

us make a positive change and have a huge impact in Bathore. I am deeply touched, and I truly 

appreciate all the time and all the effort you put into arranging this event for Albania. 

On behalf of everyone involved in the project, thank you for everything that you continue 

to do, as we serve our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.   

 

With heartfelt thanks and deep gratitude, God bless you all! 

 

 
In faith, love, and hope, 
 
Dena Fortuzi, 
On behalf of the Bathore team 
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